Little Humans Humans Of New York
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
little humans humans of new york by online. You might not require more become
old to spend to go to the ebook start as without difficulty as search for them.
In some cases, you likewise realize not discover the notice little humans
humans of new york that you are looking for. It will completely squander the
time.
However below, in the same way as you visit this web page, it will be
consequently enormously easy to acquire as well as download lead little humans
humans of new york
It will not bow to many become old as we explain before. You can reach it even
if con something else at house and even in your workplace. for that reason
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we give below as with ease
as review little humans humans of new york what you in the manner of to read!

The Optimist's Telescope Bina Venkataraman 2019-08-27 Named a Best Book of 2019
by NPR “How might we mitigate losses caused by shortsightedness? Bina
Venkataraman, a former climate adviser to the Obama administration, brings a
storyteller’s eye to this question. . . . She is also deeply informed about the
relevant science.” —The New York Times Book Review A trailblazing exploration
of how we can plan better for the future: our own, our families’, and our
society’s. Instant gratification is the norm today—in our lives, our culture,
our economy, and our politics. Many of us have forgotten (if we ever learned)
how to make smart decisions for the long run. Whether it comes to our finances,
our health, our communities, or our planet, it’s easy to avoid thinking ahead.
The consequences of this immediacy are stark: Deadly outbreaks spread because
leaders failed to act on early warning signs. Companies that fail to invest
stagnate and fall behind. Hurricanes and wildfires turn deadly for communities
that could have taken more precaution. Today more than ever, all of us need to
know how we can make better long-term decisions in our lives, businesses, and
society. Bina Venkataraman sees the way forward. A journalist and former
adviser in the Obama White House, she helped communities and businesses prepare
for climate change, and she learned firsthand why people don’t think ahead—and
what can be done to change that. In The Optimist’s Telescope, she draws from
stories she has reported around the world and new research in biology,
psychology, and economics to explain how we can make decisions that benefit us
over time. With examples from ancient Pompeii to modern-day Fukushima, she
dispels the myth that human nature is impossibly reckless and highlights the
surprising practices each of us can adopt in our own lives—and the ones we must
fight for as a society. The result is a book brimming with the ideas and
insights all of us need in order to forge a better future.
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Good Anxiety Wendy Suzuki 2021-09-07 "Drawing on her own intimate struggles and
based on cutting-edge research, Dr. Suzuki has developed an inspiring guidebook
for managing unwarranted anxiety and turning it into a powerful asset. In the
tradition of Quiet and Thinking, Fast and Slow, Good Anxiety has the power to
permanently change how we understand anxiety and, more importantly, how we can
use it to improve our lives for the better"-Little Humans Brandon Stanton 2014-10-07 Presents a selection of street
photographs of young children, depicting how they stand up tall, hang out with
their friends, fall and get back up, play, need a hug, and are proud of what
they know.
Humans of New York: Stories Brandon Stanton 2020-10-06 The #1 New York Times
Bestseller! With over 500 vibrant, full-color photos, Humans of New York:
Stories is an insightful and inspiring collection of portraits of the lives of
New Yorkers. Humans of New York: Stories is the culmination of five years of
innovative storytelling on the streets of New York City. During this time,
photographer Brandon Stanton stopped, photographed, and interviewed more than
ten thousand strangers, eventually sharing their stories on his blog, Humans of
New York. In Humans of New York: Stories, the interviews accompanying the
photographs go deeper, exhibiting the intimate storytelling that the blog has
become famous for today. Ranging from whimsical to heartbreaking, these stories
have attracted a global following of more than 30 million people across several
social media platforms.
Behave Robert M. Sapolsky 2017-05-02 Why do we do the things we do? Over a
decade in the making, this game-changing book is Robert Sapolsky's genreshattering attempt to answer that question as fully as perhaps only he could,
looking at it from every angle. Sapolsky's storytelling concept is delightful
but it also has a powerful intrinsic logic: he starts by looking at the factors
that bear on a person's reaction in the precise moment a behavior occurs, and
then hops back in time from there, in stages, ultimately ending up at the deep
history of our species and its genetic inheritance. And so the first category
of explanation is the neurobiological one. What goes on in a person's brain a
second before the behavior happens? Then he pulls out to a slightly larger
field of vision, a little earlier in time: What sight, sound, or smell triggers
the nervous system to produce that behavior? And then, what hormones act hours
to days earlier to change how responsive that individual is to the stimuli
which trigger the nervous system? By now, he has increased our field of vision
so that we are thinking about neurobiology and the sensory world of our
environment and endocrinology in trying to explain what happened. Sapolsky
keeps going--next to what features of the environment affected that person's
brain, and then back to the childhood of the individual, and then to their
genetic makeup. Finally, he expands the view to encompass factors larger than
that one individual. How culture has shaped that individual's group, what
ecological factors helped shape that culture, and on and on, back to
evolutionary factors thousands and even millions of years old. The result is
one of the most dazzling tours de horizon of the science of human behavior ever
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attempted, a majestic synthesis that harvests cutting-edge research across a
range of disciplines to provide a subtle and nuanced perspective on why we
ultimately do the things we do...for good and for ill. Sapolsky builds on this
understanding to wrestle with some of our deepest and thorniest questions
relating to tribalism and xenophobia, hierarchy and competition, morality and
free will, and war and peace. Wise, humane, often very funny, Behave is a
towering achievement, powerfully humanizing, and downright heroic in its own
right.
Humans: A Brief History of How We F*cked It All Up Tom Phillips 2019-05-07 *NOW
AN INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER* A Toronto Star Bestselling Book of the Year “Witty
and entertaining.”—Sarah Knight “Laugh-out-loud.”—Steve Brusatte AN
EXHILARATING JOURNEY THROUGH THE MOST CREATIVE AND CATASTROPHIC F*CK-UPS OF
HUMAN HISTORY Modern humans have come a long way in the seventy thousand years
they’ve walked the earth. Art, science, culture, trade—on the evolutionary food
chain, we’re true winners. But it hasn’t always been smooth sailing, and
sometimes—just occasionally—we’ve managed to truly f*ck things up. Weaving
together history, science, politics and pop culture, Humans offers a panoramic
exploration of humankind in all its glory, or lack thereof. From Lucy, our
first ancestor, who fell out of a tree and died, to General Zhou Shou of China,
who stored gunpowder in his palace before a lantern festival, to the Austrian
army attacking itself one drunken night, to the most spectacular fails of the
present day, Humans reveals how even the most mundane mistakes can shift the
course of civilization as we know it. Lively, wry and brimming with brilliant
insight, this unique compendium offers a fresh take on world history and is one
of the most entertaining reads of the year.
Statebuilding Timothy Sisk 2014-01-21 After civil wars end, what can sustain
peace in the long-term? In particular, how can outsiders facilitate durable
conflict-managing institutions through statebuilding - a process that
historically has been the outcome of bloody struggles to establish the state's
authority over warlords, traditional authorities, and lawless territories? In
this book, Timothy Sisk explores international efforts to help the world’s most
fragile post-civil war countries today build viable states that can provide for
security and deliver the basic services essential for development. Tracing the
historical roots of statebuilding to the present day, he demonstrates how the
United Nations, leading powers, and well-meaning donors have engaged in
statebuilding as a strategic approach to peacebuilding after war. Their efforts
are informed by three key objectives: to enhance security by preventing war
recurrence and fostering community and human security; to promote development
through state provision of essential services such as water, sanitation, and
education; to enhance human rights and democracy, reflecting the liberal
international order that reaffirms the principles of democracy and human
rights, . Improving governance, alongside the state's ability to integrate
social differences and manage conflicts over resources, identity, and national
priorities, is essential for long-term peace. Whether the global statebuilding
enterprise can succeed in creating a world of peaceful, well-governed,
development-focused states is unclear. But the book concludes with a road map
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toward a better global regime to enable peacebuilding and development-oriented
statebuilding into the 21st century.
Fuzz: When Nature Breaks the Law Mary Roach 2021-09-14 One of Bookpage's Most
Anticipated Nonfiction Books of 2021 Join "America’s funniest science writer"
(Peter Carlson, Washington Post), Mary Roach, on an irresistible investigation
into the unpredictable world where wildlife and humans meet. What’s to be done
about a jaywalking moose? A bear caught breaking and entering? A murderous
tree? Three hundred years ago, animals that broke the law would be assigned
legal representation and put on trial. These days, as New York Times bestselling author Mary Roach discovers, the answers are best found not in
jurisprudence but in science: the curious science of human-wildlife conflict, a
discipline at the crossroads of human behavior and wildlife biology. Roach tags
along with animal-attack forensics investigators, human-elephant conflict
specialists, bear managers, and "danger tree" faller blasters. Intrepid as
ever, she travels from leopard-terrorized hamlets in the Indian Himalaya to St.
Peter’s Square in the early hours before the pope arrives for Easter Mass, when
vandal gulls swoop in to destroy the elaborate floral display. She taste-tests
rat bait, learns how to install a vulture effigy, and gets mugged by a macaque.
Combining little-known forensic science and conservation genetics with a motley
cast of laser scarecrows, langur impersonators, and trespassing squirrels,
Roach reveals as much about humanity as about nature’s lawbreakers. When it
comes to "problem" wildlife, she finds, humans are more often the problem—and
the solution. Fascinating, witty, and humane, Fuzz offers hope for
compassionate coexistence in our ever-expanding human habitat.
The Redemption of Bobby Love Bobby Love 2021 The inspiring, dramatic, and
heartwarming true account of an escaped convict and his wife of thirty-five
plus years who never knew his secret, which captured the imaginations of
millions on Humans of New York. Bobby and Cheryl Love were living in Brooklyn,
happily married for decades, when the FBI and NYPD appeared at their door and
demanded to know from Bobby, in front of his shocked wife and children: "What
is your name? No, what's your real name?" Bobby's thirty-eight-year secret was
out. As a Black child in the Jim Crow South, Bobby found himself in legal
trouble before his 14th birthday. Sparked by the desperation he felt in the
face of limited options and the pull of the streets, Bobby became a master
thief. He soon found himself facing a thirty-year prison sentence. But Bobby
was smarter than his jailers. He escaped, fled to New York, changed his name,
and started a new life as "Bobby Love." During that time, he worked multiple
jobs to support his wife and their growing family, coached Little League,
attended church, took his kids to Disneyland, and led an otherwise normal life.
Then it all came crashing down. With the drama of a jailbreak story and the
incredible tension of a life lived in hiding, The Redemption of Bobby Love is
an unbelievable but true account of building a life from scratch, the pain of
festering secrets in marriage, and the unbreakable bonds of faith and love that
keep a family together.
Our Wild Calling Richard Louv 2020-11-10 “A book that offers hope.” —The New
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York Times Book Review “A wondrous tapestry.” —Carl Safina, author of Beyond
Words: What Animals Think and Feel Audubon Medal winner Richard Louv’s landmark
book Last Child in the Woods inspired an international movement to connect
children and nature. Now he redefines the future of human-animal coexistence.
In Our Wild Calling, Louv interviews researchers, theologians, wildlife
experts, indigenous healers, psychologists, and others to show how people are
connecting with animals in ancient and new ways, and how this serves as an
antidote to the growing epidemic of human loneliness; how dogs can teach
children ethical behavior; how animal-assisted therapy may yet transform the
mental health field; and what role the human-animal relationship plays in our
spiritual health. He reports on wildlife relocation and on how the growing
populations of wild species in urban areas are blurring the lines between
domestic and wild animals. Our Wild Calling makes the case for protecting,
promoting, and creating a sustainable and shared habitat for all creatures—not
out of fear, but out of love. Includes a new interview with the author,
discussion questions, and a resource guide.
The Code Breaker Walter Isaacson 2021-03-09 A Best Book of 2021 by Bloomberg
BusinessWeek, Time, and The Washington Post The bestselling author of Leonardo
da Vinci and Steve Jobs returns with a “compelling” (The Washington Post)
account of how Nobel Prize winner Jennifer Doudna and her colleagues launched a
revolution that will allow us to cure diseases, fend off viruses, and have
healthier babies. When Jennifer Doudna was in sixth grade, she came home one
day to find that her dad had left a paperback titled The Double Helix on her
bed. She put it aside, thinking it was one of those detective tales she loved.
When she read it on a rainy Saturday, she discovered she was right, in a way.
As she sped through the pages, she became enthralled by the intense drama
behind the competition to discover the code of life. Even though her high
school counselor told her girls didn’t become scientists, she decided she
would. Driven by a passion to understand how nature works and to turn
discoveries into inventions, she would help to make what the book’s author,
James Watson, told her was the most important biological advance since his
codiscovery of the structure of DNA. She and her collaborators turned a
curiosity of nature into an invention that will transform the human race: an
easy-to-use tool that can edit DNA. Known as CRISPR, it opened a brave new
world of medical miracles and moral questions. The development of CRISPR and
the race to create vaccines for coronavirus will hasten our transition to the
next great innovation revolution. The past half-century has been a digital age,
based on the microchip, computer, and internet. Now we are entering a lifescience revolution. Children who study digital coding will be joined by those
who study genetic code. Should we use our new evolution-hacking powers to make
us less susceptible to viruses? What a wonderful boon that would be! And what
about preventing depression? Hmmm…Should we allow parents, if they can afford
it, to enhance the height or muscles or IQ of their kids? After helping to
discover CRISPR, Doudna became a leader in wrestling with these moral issues
and, with her collaborator Emmanuelle Charpentier, won the Nobel Prize in 2020.
Her story is an “enthralling detective story” (Oprah Daily) that involves the
most profound wonders of nature, from the origins of life to the future of our
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species.
The Bridge to Brilliance Nadia Lopez 2017-11-07 Be inspired by the magnetic
young principal who “stands on the front line of the fight to educate America's
children." (Brandon Stanton, author of Humans of New York ) and the book that
Essence calls "Essential reading." In 2010, Nadia Lopez started her middlegrade public school, Mott Hall Bridges Academy, in one of America’s poorest
communities, in a record heat wave—and crime wave. Everything was an uphill
battle—to get the school approved, to recruit faculty and students, to solve a
million new problems every day, from violent crime to vanishing supplies—but
Lopez was determined to break the downward spiral that had trapped too many
inner-city children. The lessons came fast: unengaged teachers, wayward
students, and the educational system itself, rarely in tune with the already
disadvantaged and underprepared. Things were at a low ebb for everyone when one
of her students told a photographer that his principal, “Ms. Lopez,” was the
person who most influenced his life. The posting on Brandon Stanton’s Humans of
New York site was the pebble that started a lucky landslide for Lopez and her
team. Lopez found herself in the national spotlight and headed for a meeting
with President Obama, as well as the beneficiary of a million-dollar campaign
for the school, to fund her next dream: a field trip for her students to visit
another school—Harvard. The Bridge to Brilliance is a book filled with common
sense and caring that will carry her message to communities and classrooms far
from Brooklyn. As she says, modestly, “There are hundreds of Ms. Lopezes around
this country doing good work for kids. This honors all of them.”
The Humans Matt Haig 2014-08-12 Regarding humans unfavorably upon arriving on
Earth, a reluctant extraterrestrial assumes the identity of a Cambridge
mathematician before realizing that there's more to the human race than he
suspected.
The Overstory: A Novel Richard Powers 2018-04-03 Winner of the Pulitzer Prize
in Fiction Shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize New York Times Bestseller A New
York Times Notable Book and a Washington Post, Time, Oprah Magazine, Newsweek,
Chicago Tribune, and Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2018 "The best novel ever
written about trees, and really just one of the best novels, period." —Ann
Patchett The Overstory, winner of the 2019 Pulitzer Prize in Fiction, is a
sweeping, impassioned work of activism and resistance that is also a stunning
evocation of—and paean to—the natural world. From the roots to the crown and
back to the seeds, Richard Powers’s twelfth novel unfolds in concentric rings
of interlocking fables that range from antebellum New York to the late
twentieth-century Timber Wars of the Pacific Northwest and beyond. There is a
world alongside ours—vast, slow, interconnected, resourceful, magnificently
inventive, and almost invisible to us. This is the story of a handful of people
who learn how to see that world and who are drawn up into its unfolding
catastrophe.
Zoom, Zoom, Baby! Karen Katz 2014-05-06 Young readers are invited to lift flaps
to reveal animals riding in such vehicles as trains, planes, and trucks.
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The Storytelling Animal Jonathan Gottschall 2012 Explores the latest beliefs
about why people tell stories and what stories reveal about human nature,
offering insights into such related topics as universal themes and what it
means to have a storytelling brain.
Tiny Humans, Big Lessons Sue Ludwig 2022-03-08 What if you cared for your life
the way the NICU cares for its patients? As a neonatal therapist working with
premature babies in the NICU (neonatal intensive care unit), Sue Ludwig
understood that the more intentional and responsible she was with her attitude
and energy, the greater and more positive her impact was on her tiny patients.
But while she spent her days caring for the most fragile of patients, attuned
to their sensitivities, she realized she had been neglecting her own needs and
desires. In this remarkable book about personal and professional
transformation, Ludwig shares her journey from burned-out caregiver to powerful
changemaker, and the lessons about self-care and energy she learned on the NICU
floor. Through case studies, reflection, and practical tools, she guides you
toward living a more purposeful, energetic, and intentional life. Most of us
have been conditioned not to pay much attention to the mere moments of our
days. We’re told to keep our eye on the prize, on the future, on the next goal
just beyond the horizon. We measure our lives by the outcomes we achieve.
College degree, check. Professional career, check. Spouse, check. Children,
check. And yet, by the time we’ve collected most of those checkmarks, many of
us don’t feel all that vibrant. We might even feel like roadkill. But just as
the lightest touch can have dramatic effects on the health and developmental
outcomes of premature babies, the energy we bring to everything we do—no matter
how small—impacts us, and our own personal development. By acknowledging and
taking charge of your energy, you can start intentionally building an
environment that supports, rather than depletes it. By taking baby steps, you
can fill each moment of your life as you choose, and live the kind of life you
were meant to.
Tanqueray Brandon Stanton 2022-07-12 The storytelling phenomenon Humans of New
York and its #1 bestselling books have captivated a global audience of millions
with personal narratives that illuminate the human condition. But one story
stands apart from the rest... She is a woman as fabulous, unbowed, and
irresistible as the city she lives in. Meet TANQUERAY. In 2019, Humans of New
York featured a photo of a woman in an outrageous fur coat and hat she made
herself. She instantly captured the attention of millions. Her name is
Stephanie Johnson, but she’s better known to HONY followers as “Tanqueray,” a
born performer who was once one of the best-known burlesque dancers in New York
City. Reeling from a brutal childhood, immersed in a world of go-go dancers and
hustlers, dirty cops and gangsters, Stephanie was determined to become the
fiercest thing the city had ever seen. And she succeeded. Real, raw, and
unapologetically honest, this is the full story of Tanqueray as told by Brandon
Stanton—a book filled with never-before-told stories of Tanqueray's struggles
and triumphs through good times and bad, personal photos from her own
collection, and glimpses of New York City from back in the day when the name
“Tanqueray” was on everyone’s lips.
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7/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

The Longest Storm Dan Yaccarino 2021-08-17 From New York Times Best Illustrated
award winner Dan Yaccarino comes a heartwarming family story that will resonate
for children who've experienced the Covid-19 quarantine -- or other kinds of
loss -- featuring a dad and three children who rebuild their fraying bonds
after being confined to their home together. No one knew where the strange
storm came from, or why it lasted so long. The family at the center of this
timely story has to hunker down together, with no going outside - and that's
hard when there's absolutely nothing to do, and everyone's getting on everyone
else's nerves. One night, when the storm takes a scary turn that leaves them
all in the dark, the fractured family finds a way to reconnect and face
whatever the future brings, together. This classic in the making will lift
hearts with its optimistic vision of a family figuring out how to love and
support one another -- even when their everyday world is shrunk beyond
recognition.
Humans Brandon Stanton 2020-10-06 The Instant #1 New York Times Bestseller
"Just when we need it, Humans reminds us what it means to be human . . . one of
the most influential art projects of the decade.” —Washington Post Brandon
Stanton’s new book, Humans—his most moving and compelling book to date—shows us
the world. Brandon Stanton created Humans of New York in 2010. What began as a
photographic census of life in New York City, soon evolved into a storytelling
phenomenon. A global audience of millions began following HONY daily. Over the
next several years, Stanton broadened his lens to include people from across
the world. Traveling to more than forty countries, he conducted interviews
across continents, borders, and language barriers. Humans is the definitive
catalogue of these travels. The faces and locations will vary from page to
page, but the stories will feel deeply familiar. Told with candor and intimacy,
Humans will resonate with readers across the globe—providing a portrait of our
shared experience.
Sneaky Sheep Chris Monroe 2014-01-01 Blossom and Rocky are sheep—very sneaky
sheep. And they are not very good decision makers. Poor Murphy, the sheep dog,
has rescued them from many adventures, like cliff diving and sunbathing on the
railroad tracks. And then there was the unfortunate incident with the
knitters... But Rocky and Blossom are always looking for greener grass, and
there's no telling what they'll try next.
Catching Fire Richard Wrangham 2010-08-06 In this stunningly original book,
Richard Wrangham argues that it was cooking that caused the extraordinary
transformation of our ancestors from apelike beings to Homo erectus. At the
heart of Catching Fire lies an explosive new idea: the habit of eating cooked
rather than raw food permitted the digestive tract to shrink and the human
brain to grow, helped structure human society, and created the male-female
division of labour. As our ancestors adapted to using fire, humans emerged as
"the cooking apes". Covering everything from food-labelling and overweight pets
to raw-food faddists, Catching Fire offers a startlingly original argument
about how we came to be the social, intelligent, and sexual species we are
today. "This notion is surprising, fresh and, in the hands of Richard Wrangham,
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utterly persuasive ... Big, new ideas do not come along often in evolution
these days, but this is one." -Matt Ridley, author of Genome
The Doloriad Missouri Williams 2022-03-01 "[The Doloriad] just might be what
your rotten little heart deserves." —J. Robert Lennon, The New York Times Book
Review Named a Most Anticipated Book of 2022 by i-D, Cosmopolitan, Thrillist,
Lit Reactor, and Lit Hub, and one of Nylon's March 2022 Books to Add to Your
Reading List Macabre, provocative, depraved, and unforgettable, The Doloriad
marks the debut of Missouri Williams, a terrifyingly original new voice In the
wake of a mysterious environmental cataclysm that has wiped out the rest of
humankind, the Matriarch, her brother, and the family descended from their
incest cling to existence on the edges of a deserted city. The Matriarch,
ruling with fear and force, dreams of starting humanity over again, though her
children are not so certain. Together the family scavenges supplies and
attempts to cultivate the poisoned earth. For entertainment, they watch old VHS
tapes of a TV show in which a problem-solving medieval saint faces down a
sequence of logical and ethical dilemmas. But one day the Matriarch dreams of
another group of survivors and sends away one of her daughters, the legless
Dolores, as a marriage offering. When Dolores returns the next day, her
reappearance triggers the breakdown of the Matriarch’s fragile order, and the
control she wields over their sprawling family begins to weaken. Told in
extraordinary, intricate prose that moves with a life of its own, and at times
striking with the power of physical force, Missouri Williams’s debut novel is a
blazingly original document of depravity and salvation. Gothic and strange,
moving and disquieting, and often hilarious, The Doloriad stares down, with
narrowed eyes, humanity’s unbreakable commitment to life.
Humans of New York Brandon Stanton 2020-10-06 Based on the blog with more than
four million loyal fans, a beautiful, heartfelt, funny, and inspiring
collection of photographs and stories capturing the spirit of a city Now an
instant #1 New York Times bestseller, Humans of New York began in the summer of
2010, when photographer Brandon Stanton set out to create a photographic census
of New York City. Armed with his camera, he began crisscrossing the city,
covering thousands of miles on foot, all in an attempt to capture New Yorkers
and their stories. The result of these efforts was a vibrant blog he called
"Humans of New York," in which his photos were featured alongside quotes and
anecdotes. The blog has steadily grown, now boasting millions of devoted
followers. Humans of New York is the book inspired by the blog. With four
hundred color photos, including exclusive portraits and all-new stories, Humans
of New York is a stunning collection of images that showcases the outsized
personalities of New York. Surprising and moving, printed in a beautiful fullcolor, hardbound edition, Humans of New York is a celebration of individuality
and a tribute to the spirit of the city. With 400 full-color photos and a
distinctive vellum jacket
Four Thousand Weeks Oliver Burkeman 2021-08-10 AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER "Provocative and appealing . . . well worth your extremely limited
time." —Barbara Spindel, The Wall Street Journal The average human lifespan is
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absurdly, insultingly brief. Assuming you live to be eighty, you have just over
four thousand weeks. Nobody needs telling there isn’t enough time. We’re
obsessed with our lengthening to-do lists, our overfilled inboxes, work-life
balance, and the ceaseless battle against distraction; and we’re deluged with
advice on becoming more productive and efficient, and “life hacks” to optimize
our days. But such techniques often end up making things worse. The sense of
anxious hurry grows more intense, and still the most meaningful parts of life
seem to lie just beyond the horizon. Still, we rarely make the connection
between our daily struggles with time and the ultimate time management problem:
the challenge of how best to use our four thousand weeks. Drawing on the
insights of both ancient and contemporary philosophers, psychologists, and
spiritual teachers, Oliver Burkeman delivers an entertaining, humorous,
practical, and ultimately profound guide to time and time management. Rejecting
the futile modern fixation on “getting everything done,” Four Thousand Weeks
introduces readers to tools for constructing a meaningful life by embracing
finitude, showing how many of the unhelpful ways we’ve come to think about time
aren’t inescapable, unchanging truths, but choices we’ve made as individuals
and as a society—and that we could do things differently.
Humankind Rutger Bregman 2020-06-02 AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
“lively” (The New Yorker), “convincing” (Forbes), and “riveting pick-me-up we
all need right now” (People) that proves humanity thrives in a crisis and that
our innate kindness and cooperation have been the greatest factors in our longterm success as a species. If there is one belief that has united the left and
the right, psychologists and philosophers, ancient thinkers and modern ones, it
is the tacit assumption that humans are bad. It's a notion that drives
newspaper headlines and guides the laws that shape our lives. From Machiavelli
to Hobbes, Freud to Pinker, the roots of this belief have sunk deep into
Western thought. Human beings, we're taught, are by nature selfish and governed
primarily by self-interest. But what if it isn't true? International bestseller
Rutger Bregman provides new perspective on the past 200,000 years of human
history, setting out to prove that we are hardwired for kindness, geared toward
cooperation rather than competition, and more inclined to trust rather than
distrust one another. In fact this instinct has a firm evolutionary basis going
back to the beginning of Homo sapiens. From the real-life Lord of the Flies to
the solidarity in the aftermath of the Blitz, the hidden flaws in the Stanford
prison experiment to the true story of twin brothers on opposite sides who
helped Mandela end apartheid, Bregman shows us that believing in human
generosity and collaboration isn't merely optimistic—it's realistic. Moreover,
it has huge implications for how society functions. When we think the worst of
people, it brings out the worst in our politics and economics. But if we
believe in the reality of humanity's kindness and altruism, it will form the
foundation for achieving true change in society, a case that Bregman makes
convincingly with his signature wit, refreshing frankness, and memorable
storytelling. "The Sapiens of 2020." —The Guardian "Humankind made me see
humanity from a fresh perspective." —Yuval Noah Harari, author of the #1
bestseller Sapiens Longlisted for the 2021 Andrew Carnegie Medal for Excellence
in Nonfiction One of the Washington Post's 50 Notable Nonfiction Works in 2020
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Never Let Me Go Kazuo Ishiguro 2009-03-19 From the Booker Prize-winning author
of The Remains of the Day and When We Were Orphans, comes an unforgettable
edge-of-your-seat mystery that is at once heartbreakingly tender and morally
courageous about what it means to be human. Hailsham seems like a pleasant
English boarding school, far from the influences of the city. Its students are
well tended and supported, trained in art and literature, and become just the
sort of people the world wants them to be. But, curiously, they are taught
nothing of the outside world and are allowed little contact with it. Within the
grounds of Hailsham, Kathy grows from schoolgirl to young woman, but it’s only
when she and her friends Ruth and Tommy leave the safe grounds of the school
(as they always knew they would) that they realize the full truth of what
Hailsham is. Never Let Me Go breaks through the boundaries of the literary
novel. It is a gripping mystery, a beautiful love story, and also a scathing
critique of human arrogance and a moral examination of how we treat the
vulnerable and different in our society. In exploring the themes of memory and
the impact of the past, Ishiguro takes on the idea of a possible future to
create his most moving and powerful book to date.
Ill Fares the Land Tony Judt 2010-03-18 Something is profoundly wrong with the
way we think about how we should live today. In Ill Fares The Land, Tony Judt,
one of our leading historians and thinkers, reveals how we have arrived at our
present dangerously confused moment. Judt masterfully crystallizes what we've
all been feeling into a way to think our way into, and thus out of, our great
collective dis-ease about the current state of things. As the economic collapse
of 2008 made clear, the social contract that defined postwar life in Europe and
America - the guarantee of a basal level of security, stability and fairness -is no longer guaranteed; in fact, it's no longer part of the common discourse.
Judt offers the language we need to address our common needs, rejecting the
nihilistic individualism of the far right and the debunked socialism of the
past. To find a way forward, we must look to our not so distant past and to
social democracy in action: to re-enshrining fairness over mere efficiency.
Distinctly absent from our national dialogue, social democrats believe that the
state can play an enhanced role in our lives without threatening our liberties.
Instead of placing blind faith in the market-as we have to our detriment for
the past thirty years-social democrats entrust their fellow citizens and the
state itself. Ill Fares the Land challenges us to confront our societal ills
and to shoulder responsibility for the world we live in. For hope remains. In
reintroducing alternatives to the status quo, Judt reinvigorates our political
conversation, providing the tools necessary to imagine a new form of
governance, a new way of life.
Take Up Space The Editors of New York Magazine 2022-02-22 A stunning four-color
biography of Congresswoman Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez in the bestselling
tradition of Notorious RBG and Pelosi that explores her explosive rise and
impact on the future of American culture and politics. The candidate was
young—twenty-eight years old, a child of Puerto Rico, the Bronx, and Yorktown
Heights. She was working as a waitress and bartender. She was completely
unknown, and taking on a ten-term incumbent in a city famous for protecting its
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political institutions. “Women like me aren’t supposed to run for office,”
Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez said in a video launching her campaign, the camera
following her as she hastily pulled her hair into a bun. But she did. And in
perhaps the most stunning upset in recent memory, she won. At twenty-nine, she
was sworn in as the youngest member of the 116th Congress and became the
youngest woman to serve as a representative in United States history. Before
long, Ocasio-Cortez had earned her own shorthand title—AOC—and was one of the
most talked-about public figures (loved and loathed) in the world. Her natural
ability to connect with everyday people through the social media feeds grew her
following into the multimillions. Every statement she made, every tweet and
Instagram Live, went viral, and her term had barely begun before people were
speculating that she could one day be president. The question seemed to be on
everyone’s mind: How did this woman come from nowhere to acquire such
influence, and so fast? Now, in Take Up Space, that question is answered
through a kaleidoscopic biography by the editors of New York magazine that
features the riveting account of her rise by Lisa Miller, an essay by Rebecca
Traister that explains why she is an unprecedented figure in American politics,
and multiform explorations (reportage, comic, history, analysis, photography)
of AOC’s outsize impact on American culture and politics. Throughout, AOC is
revealed in all her power and vulnerability, and understood in the context of
the fast-changing America that made her possible—and perhaps even inevitable.
The Anthropocene Reviewed John Green 2021-05-18 Goodreads Choice winner for
Nonfiction 2021 and instant #1 bestseller! A deeply moving collection of
personal essays from John Green, the author of The Fault in Our Stars and
Turtles All the Way Down. “The perfect book for right now.” –People “The
Anthropocene Reviewed is essential to the human conversation.” –Library
Journal, starred review The Anthropocene is the current geologic age, in which
humans have profoundly reshaped the planet and its biodiversity. In this
remarkable symphony of essays adapted and expanded from his groundbreaking
podcast, bestselling author John Green reviews different facets of the humancentered planet on a five-star scale—from the QWERTY keyboard and sunsets to
Canada geese and Penguins of Madagascar. Funny, complex, and rich with detail,
the reviews chart the contradictions of contemporary humanity. As a species, we
are both far too powerful and not nearly powerful enough, a paradox that came
into sharp focus as we faced a global pandemic that both separated us and bound
us together. John Green’s gift for storytelling shines throughout this
masterful collection. The Anthropocene Reviewed is a open-hearted exploration
of the paths we forge and an unironic celebration of falling in love with the
world.
The Dawn of Everything David Graeber 2021-11-09 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER A dramatically new understanding of human history, challenging our
most fundamental assumptions about social evolution—from the development of
agriculture and cities to the origins of the state, democracy, and
inequality—and revealing new possibilities for human emancipation. For
generations, our remote ancestors have been cast as primitive and
childlike—either free and equal innocents, or thuggish and warlike.
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Civilization, we are told, could be achieved only by sacrificing those original
freedoms or, alternatively, by taming our baser instincts. David Graeber and
David Wengrow show how such theories first emerged in the eighteenth century as
a conservative reaction to powerful critiques of European society posed by
Indigenous observers and intellectuals. Revisiting this encounter has startling
implications for how we make sense of human history today, including the
origins of farming, property, cities, democracy, slavery, and civilization
itself. Drawing on pathbreaking research in archaeology and anthropology, the
authors show how history becomes a far more interesting place once we learn to
throw off our conceptual shackles and perceive what’s really there. If humans
did not spend 95 percent of their evolutionary past in tiny bands of huntergatherers, what were they doing all that time? If agriculture, and cities, did
not mean a plunge into hierarchy and domination, then what kinds of social and
economic organization did they lead to? The answers are often unexpected, and
suggest that the course of human history may be less set in stone, and more
full of playful, hopeful possibilities, than we tend to assume. The Dawn of
Everything fundamentally transforms our understanding of the human past and
offers a path toward imagining new forms of freedom, new ways of organizing
society. This is a monumental book of formidable intellectual range, animated
by curiosity, moral vision, and a faith in the power of direct action. Includes
Black-and-White Illustrations
Song of the Water Boatman Joyce Sidman 2005 A collection of poems that provide
a look at some of the animals, insects, and plants that are found in ponds,
with accompanying information about each.
Klara and the Sun Kazuo Ishiguro 2021 From her place in the store, Klara, an
Artificial Friend with outstanding observational qualities, watches carefully
the behaviour of those who come in to browse, and of those who pass in the
street outside. She remains hopeful a customer will soon choose her, but when
the possibility emerges that her circumstances may change for ever, Klara is
warned not to invest too much in the promises of humans. In 'Klara and the
Sun', Kazuo Ishiguro looks at our rapidly-changing modern world through the
eyes of an unforgettable narrator to explore a fundamental question: what does
it mean to love?
Women Geographic National 2019-10-15 This powerful photography collection,
drawn from the celebrated National Geographic archive, reveals the lives of
women from around the globe, accompanied by revelatory new interviews and
portraits of contemporary trailblazers including Oprah Winfrey, Jane Goodall,
and Christiane Amanpour. #MeToo. #GirlBoss. Time's Up. From Silicon Valley to
politics and beyond, women are reshaping our world. Now, in anticipation of the
100th anniversary of the 19th amendment, this bold and inspiring book from
National Geographic mines 130 years of photography to showcase their past,
their present, and their future. With 300+ stunning images from more than 50
countries, each page of this glorious book offers compelling testimony about
what it means to be female, from historic suffragettes to the haunting, greeneyed "Afghan girl." Organized around chapter themes like grit, love, and joy,
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the book features brand-new commentary from a wide swath of luminaries
including Laura Bush, Gloria Allred, Roxane Gay, Melinda Gates, New Zealand
prime minister Jacinda Ardern, and the founders of the #MeToo and Black Lives
Matter movements. Each is accompanied by a bold new portrait, shot by acclaimed
NG photographer Erika Larsen. The ultimate coffee table book, this iconic
collection provides definitive proof that the future is female.
Extra Life Steven Johnson 2021-05-11 “Offers a useful reminder of the role of
modern science in fundamentally transforming all of our lives.” —President
Barack Obama (on Twitter) “An important book.” —Steven Pinker, The New York
Times Book Review The surprising and important story of how humans gained what
amounts to an extra life, from the bestselling author of How We Got to Now and
Where Good Ideas Come From In 1920, at the end of the last major pandemic,
global life expectancy was just over forty years. Today, in many parts of the
world, human beings can expect to live more than eighty years. As a species we
have doubled our life expectancy in just one century. There are few measures of
human progress more astonishing than this increased longevity. Extra Life is
Steven Johnson’s attempt to understand where that progress came from, telling
the epic story of one of humanity’s greatest achievements. How many of those
extra years came from vaccines, or the decrease in famines, or seatbelts? What
are the forces that now keep us alive longer? Behind each breakthrough lies an
inspiring story of cooperative innovation, of brilliant thinkers bolstered by
strong systems of public support and collaborative networks, and of dedicated
activists fighting for meaningful reform. But for all its focus on positive
change, this book is also a reminder that meaningful gaps in life expectancy
still exist, and that new threats loom on the horizon, as the COVID-19 pandemic
has made clear. How do we avoid decreases in life expectancy as our public
health systems face unprecedented challenges? What current technologies or
interventions that could reduce the impact of future crises are we somehow
ignoring? A study in how meaningful change happens in society, Extra Life
celebrates the enduring power of common goals and public resources, and the
heroes of public health and medicine too often ignored in popular accounts of
our history. This is the sweeping story of a revolution with immense public and
personal consequences: the doubling of the human life span.
Little Humans Brandon Stanton 2015-01-01 When Brandon Stanton started a
photography project in 2010 to capture the extraordinary in everyday New
Yorkers, he didn't realize it would take off almost overnight. He now has over
three million dedicated followers from all over the world who can't get enough
of Humans of New York. In this heartwarming photographic picture book,
Brandon's lens is trained on the littlest humans of New York - the ones who get
back up when they fall, who have an impeccable taste in fashion, and who love
with all their hearts. With spare text and a mix of all-new exclusive photos
and fan favourites, Little Humans is sure to appeal to fans of HONY and those
who have yet to discover it.
An Outsider's Guide to Humans Camilla Pang PhD 2020-12-01 WINNER OF THE ROYAL
SOCIETY SCIENCE BOOK PRIZE An instruction manual for life, love, and
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relationships by a brilliant young scientist whose Asperger's syndrome allows
her--and us--to see ourselves in a different way...and to be better at being
human Diagnosed with Autism Spectrum Disorder at the age of eight, Camilla Pang
struggled to understand the world around her. Desperate for a solution, she
asked her mother if there was an instruction manual for humans that she could
consult. With no blueprint to life, Pang began to create her own, using the
language she understands best: science. That lifelong project eventually
resulted in An Outsider's Guide to Humans, an original and incisive exploration
of human nature and the strangeness of social norms, written from the outside
looking in--which is helpful to even the most neurotypical thinker. Camilla
Pang uses a set of scientific principles to examine life's everyday
interactions: - How machine learning can help us sift through data and make
more rational decisions - How proteins form strong bonds, and what they teach
us about embracing individual differences to form diverse groups - Why
understanding thermodynamics is the key to seeking balance over seeking
perfection - How prisms refracting light can keep us from getting overwhelmed
by our fears and anxieties, breaking them into manageable and separate
"wavelengths" Pang's unique perspective of the world tells us so much about
ourselves--who we are and why we do the things we do--and is a fascinating
guide to living a happier and more connected life.
No Cure for Being Human Kate Bowler 2021-09-28 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The
bestselling author of Everything Happens for a Reason (And Other Lies I’ve
Loved) asks, how do you move forward with a life you didn’t choose? “Kate
Bowler is the only one we can trust to tell us the truth.”—Glennon Doyle,
author of the #1 New York Times bestseller Untamed It’s hard to give up on the
feeling that the life you really want is just out of reach. A beach body by
summer. A trip to Disneyland around the corner. A promotion on the horizon.
Everyone wants to believe that they are headed toward good, better, best. But
what happens when the life you hoped for is put on hold indefinitely? Kate
Bowler believed that life was a series of unlimited choices, until she
discovered, at age 35, that her body was wracked with cancer. In No Cure for
Being Human, she searches for a way forward as she mines the wisdom (and
absurdity) of today’s “best life now” advice industry, which insists on
exhausting positivity and on trying to convince us that we can out-eat, outlearn, and out-perform our humanness. We are, she finds, as fragile as the day
we were born. With dry wit and unflinching honesty, Kate Bowler grapples with
her diagnosis, her ambition, and her faith as she tries to come to terms with
her limitations in a culture that says anything is possible. She finds that we
need one another if we’re going to tell the truth: Life is beautiful and
terrible, full of hope and despair and everything in between—and there’s no
cure for being human.
The War of the Worlds H. G. Wells 2017-01-01 When a meteorite lands in Surrey,
the locals don't know what to make of it. But as Martians emerge and begin
killing bystanders, it quickly becomes clear—England is under attack. Armed
soldiers converge on the scene to ward off the invaders, but meanwhile, more
Martian cylinders land on Earth, bringing reinforcements. As war breaks out
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across England, the locals must fight for their lives, but life on Earth will
never be the same. This is an unabridged version of one of the first fictional
accounts of extraterrestrial invasion. H. G. Wells's military science fiction
novel was first published in book form in 1898, and is considered a classic of
English literature.
Pinocchio, the Tale of a Puppet Carlo Collodi 2011-02 Pinocchio, The Tale of a
Puppet follows the adventures of a talking wooden puppet whose nose grew longer
whenever he told a lie and who wanted more than anything else to become a real
boy.As carpenter Master Antonio begins to carve a block of pinewood into a leg
for his table the log shouts out, "Don't strike me too hard!" Frightened by the
talking log, Master Cherry does not know what to do until his neighbor Geppetto
drops by looking for a piece of wood to build a marionette. Antonio gives the
block to Geppetto. And thus begins the life of Pinocchio, the puppet that turns
into a boy.Pinocchio, The Tale of a Puppet is a novel for children by Carlo
Collodi is about the mischievous adventures of Pinocchio, an animated
marionette, and his poor father and woodcarver Geppetto. It is considered a
classic of children's literature and has spawned many derivative works of art.
But this is not the story we've seen in film but the original version full of
harrowing adventures faced by Pinnocchio. It includes 40 illustrations.
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